
 

 

To:  Unifor Ontario Local Presidents representing BTS members, Recording Secretaries and 
 their Equity-deserving groups/committees 

 

Sisters and Brothers, 

As you are aware that Ontario BTS Locals were looking for a candidate to fill a possible position 
of “Unifor Workplace Harassment and Violence Complaints Coordinator”. This took a bit longer 
than anticipated for various reasons. Please see attached to refresh your memory.  

We like to inform you that Brother Robert Ranger of Local 28 has been selected to fulfill this 
role. 

We also like to take this opportunity to thank all Ontario Bell Technical Solutions (BTS) locals for 
your efforts to make this a reality. 

In solidarity, 

 

 

Vinay Sharma      Roch Leblanc 
Unifor HSE Director      Unifor Telco Director 
 

cc. National Representatives that service BTS 
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